
 
Hello GFPS Employee!  We are so thankful you are part of the great work we 
do in our community as a United Way.  There are only a few days left in the 
GFPS Giving Campaign and we want to make sure everyone has had the 
opportunity to participate.  Over the next two days, your school coordinator 
will send some informative emails to help you decide on the amount you 
want to give this year.  Remember, every $1 helps.  
 
GFPS Goal this year is $62,000 and a 3.5% giving participation goal.  
 
As of 10/29, you are at nearly $40,000.  You've got this.  Click on the link 
below to go to the GFPS landing page. 
 
https://www.uwccmt.org/great-falls-public-schools-0 
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